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INVITATION: SUMMER PARTY 
AT HEALTH ON 24 JUNE 2016 
   

Dear staff member 
Find the perfect summer dress and 
Panama hat for a festive summer 
evening at the allotment garden. 
 
Health is holding its summer party  
for all members of staff at the  
DGI-Huset Friday 24 June 2016  
from 18:00 - 02:00. 
 
The evening will feature a delicious  
buffet with Danish summer dishes 
and drinks ad libitum. 
 
Later in the evening there will be  
entertainment by stand-up  
comedian Jonatan Spang,  
and music by our very own house 
band, Jungle Boogie Band. 
 
 
 

Registration: 
Tickets for the party cost DKK 200 
each, and you can register via the 
webshop. 
 
Tickets are sold on a first  
come, first-served basis, and  
the deadline for registration is  
Wednesday 1 June 2016 
 
Questions about the party? 
Please contact Nadia Høyrup in the 
Dean’s Secretariat at nhp@au.dk.  
 
We look forward to seeing you  
for a cosy evening at the garden  
allotment. 
 
Kind regards,  
Dean Allan Flyvbjerg  
& the party committee 
 

https://auws.au.dk/default.aspx?id=28155
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